
From: Kevin Eccles <kevin.eccles99@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 5:25:05 PM 
To: Laura Johnston <ljohnston@westgrey.com> 
Subject: Lamlash hall  
  
Laura, 
I am making a request on behalf of the Grey County Past Wardens committee to waive 
the fees for our annual dinner and social time. This year West Grey is hosting and as 
has been the tradition, the host municipalities have granted the hall usage free of 
charge.  
 
This is not an annual request of West Grey as the nine lower tier municipalities 
rotate hosting this event so it will not be seen by West Grey council for another 
nine years.  
 
Can I request that our request be put on a future council agenda for council 
consideration?  It would certainly be appreciated by the past leaders of our county.  
 
Thank you 
Delton Becker, Kevin Eccles, Laurie Weppler  
West Grey Past Wardens 
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